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Wakeham outlines proposals for tough new changes to Press Code

On 1st September in the wake of the tragic death of Diana, Princess of Wales, Lord Wakeham -  
Chairman of the Press Complaints Commission -  launched an urgent and thorough review of a 
number of issues relating to privacy and the paparazzi.

He will be reporting on that review and outlining a number of proposals for changes to the industry's 
Code of Practice at a press conference at 11am on Thursday 25th September.

The press conference will take place in Parliament Chamber, The Treasury Building, Crown Office 
Row, Temple, London EC4Y 7HL. Access to the Parliament Chamber is through the Mitre Court 
turning off Fleet Street.
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For further information please contact Laura Perito or Tim Toulmin on 0171 353 1248.
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